
CLASS OF 2025 
NOVEMBER 20, 2024 

SENIOR NEWSLETTER #2 
Your class advisors are Mrs. Marsh and Mrs. Segoviano. Your senior class officers are President Andrea Aguayo, 
Vice President Amy Gonzalez and Secretary/Treasurer Ariana Garcia. You want to get involved to make the best 

of your senior year!  See them to get involved! 

 
 
Class of 2025 Yearbook Panoramic 
Every year the senior class makes their graduation year on the football field for a yearbook picture.  This year’s picture will 
be on December 5 BEFORE SCHOOL at 8 am.  Make a plan and get here! This is a THURSDAY.    Please wear BLACK and 
meet at the football field.  This is BEFORE school.   
 
Yearbook Senior Dedications 
Our official yearbook vendor is Walsworth this year. They run the dedication design and payment program for our the 
senior section of the book.  The dedication page website is up and running. Here is the 
link: https://yearbookforever.com/school-store/pLp7ztXqsrJn7JXtSHfd2jCF/personal-ad 
 There is a 10% off coupon for the current pricing that will remain active until  October 10! Pricing is $225 full page, $175 
half page, $125 quarter page, $75 eighth page. Those prices will increase by $25 on 11/22 and another $25 on 2/11. Sales 
will end by March 5th. The link will be on the senior page for easy access. 
 
Senior Retreat 2025 
Be a part of an amazing tradition that no one else does!  Lugo is the only school to do this in the Chino Valley.   It will be 
held February 7-9, 2025.  The cost is $225 with ASB and $250 without.  We have 20 spots left.  It is a wonderful bonding 
and growing experience for you and your classmates.  It snowed last year! We leave Friday afternoon after lunch and then 
we get back around 11 am on Sunday in plenty of time to watch the Super Bowl.  Don’t miss it and get your spot at the 
student store or online.   
 
Sweatshirts 
The official class sweatshirt that is part of the senior package is not ordered until January.  Prices are $30 for S-XL and $35 
for XXL-4XL. This is the sweatshirt with your names on the back.  We will order them January 11. Don’t miss out! If you 
purchased a senior package then you already have a sweatshirt!  You will definitely want your sweatshirt for Senior 
Retreat!  You can see a preview when you order them in the student store or online. Orders are on the webstore and at 
the student store.  Yes you will be able to purchase online through during break.  This makes a great holiday gift!  Put it on 
your list!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grad Nite   
Tell your parents to get involved to plan the  biggest party of the year!  
The grad nite committee is fundraising and working hard to create an amazing end of the year celebration for you! 
Have questions?  Email your grad nite president Mrs. Parra at theresaparra_77@verizon.net or direct message Grad Night 
on Instagram: donlugogradnight2025

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://yearbookforever.com/school-store/pLp7ztXqsrJn7JXtSHfd2jCF/personal-ad


 
Jostens Cap and Gown  
Have you ordered your cap and gown?  Did you miss Jostens night and the lunchtime visits in October?  Have no 
fear! You just want to go to www.jostens.com and search for Don Antonio Lugo High School.  Ordering is so easy!  
Remember your basic cap and gown package also includes your medallion, diploma, tassel and diploma cover. 
The district does not pay for this.   We do not accept the orders for cap and gown, only Jostens If you have a 
gown from a sibling or a friend, you still need to have the tassel, medallion, diploma and cover.  You may order 
this for $25.  Some may also need the cap.  Please contact our local Jostens office to order this graduation 
package at 909-464-9062 or 1-800-JOSTENS. If you have questions about borrowing you must call the Jostens 
office.   Do not wait!  There are limited gowns for purchase the week of graduation. Caps and gowns will 
distributed  during senior week.   
 
Graduation Ceremony 
Graduation will be held at Toyota Arena in Ontario this year on May 20, 2025 at 4 pm.  Doors will open 90 
minutes prior to the ceremony.  Graduation tickets will be available April 11!  Yes you may purchase and pick 
up at the student store.  Every graduating senior who attends ALL mandatory senior practice times are given 2 
free tickets on May 19th. These will be handed out after the last graduation practice.  Additional tickets can be 
bought for $15 each. There is no limit to the amount of tickets you can buy. Tickets will only be able to be 
purchased at the student store in person.  We will not be doing pre order or online ticket sales.   
All attendees age 2 and up require a ticket. Make sure everyone is there you want to include in your special 
day.  Tickets are non-refundable.  Don Lugo High School is not responsible for lost or stolen tickets. MONDAY, 
MAY 19th, 2025 IS THE LAST DAY TO BUY TICKETS.  Students who do not graduate will not receive any 
complimentary tickets.   
 
 

 
Save the Date!

December 5- Class of “25” stadium picture 8:00 
AM 
December 16- study day (minimum day) 
December 17- Finals 
December 18- Finals 
December 19-January 3- Winter Break 
January 6- FDOS Second semester 
January 10- Winter Sports Rally 
January 20- MLK Day 
February 7-9 Senior Retreat 
February 10- Lincoln’s Birthday-No School  
February 17- No School- Presidents’ Day 

February 21- Staff vs. Seniors Basketball game- 
Grad Nite 
February 26- Student Government Day 
March 7-Spring Sports Rally 
March 14- Sadie’s  
March 24-March 28 -Spring break 
April 4-Lip Sync battle- Grad Nite 
April 17 (Thursday)-Renaissance rally 
April 18- No School 
April 26-prom 
May 20- graduation day- 4 pm (minimum day) 

 
 
*ALL INFORMATION IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE DUE TO DISTRICT, STATE AND FEDERAL 
GUIDELINES.  COVID RESTRICTIONS MAY STILL IMPACT ALL EVENTS, INCLUDING GRADUATION.  
STAY INFORMED!   


